
INVITATION FOR BID 
CITY OF FERNDALE 

CENTENNIAL RIVERWALK IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 

Sealed bid proposals will be received by the City of Ferndale at the Public Works Department in 
Ferndale City Hall, 2095 Main Street, PO Box 936, Ferndale, Washington, 98248, until 2:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 30, 2007, and then be opened and publicly read for the construction 
of 900 lineal feet of concrete pedestrian “special walkway” along Front Street between Cherry 
and Main Streets, 300 lineal feet of curb, gutter and sidewalk improvements to Cherry Street, an 
asphalt parking lot, and two pedestrian plaza area improvements; demolition and removal of a 
sanitary sewer pump station and house with garage; plus installation of water service, storm 
sewer including a rain garden, various block and concrete retaining walls, electrical services, 
street lighting conduit, irrigation, park furniture, and landscaping all in accordance with the 
Special Provisions, Standard Specifications, including the amendments thereto, and Plans.  All 
materials, equipment, labor and other miscellaneous items required to complete the work shall be 
furnished by the contractor. 
 
All bid proposals shall be accompanied by a security in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of 
the amount of such bid proposal.  Should the successful bidder fail to enter into such contract and 
furnish satisfactory performance and payment bond in the amount of 100 percent (100%) of the 
contract price within the time stated in the specifications, the bid proposal deposit shall be 
forfeited to the City of Ferndale.  All bidders and subcontractors shall have a contractor's license 
to work in the State of Washington and a City Business License. 
 
Informational copies of maps, plans and specifications are on file for inspection and may be 
purchased from the Public Works Department, (360) 384-4006, at the address listed above upon 
payment of $55.00 (non-refundable).     
 
Bidders, prior to submittal of a bid, may attend a pre-bid conference with the Project Engineer on 
May 17, 2007, at 10 a.m., in the downstairs conference room at Ferndale City Hall.  A jobsite 
visit may follow upon request. 
 
The City of Ferndale is an Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action Employer.  Small, 
Minority and Women-Owned firms are encouraged to submit bids. 
 
Linda Knutson 
City Clerk 
City of Ferndale 
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